

Ronald Greenberg, Associate Professor Water Tower Campus 820 North Michigan Avenue Chicago, Illinois 60611-2147 telephone: (312)915-7981

fax: (312)915-7998 electronic mail: rig@cs.luc.edu http://www.cs.luc.edu/~rig

Dear Student:

Illinois Computes (illinoiscomputes.org) is an organization founded by the computer science departments of Loyola University Chicago, University of Illinois at Chicago, Illinois Institute of Technology, and University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign. We are currently engaged in a program to help high school students gain a better understanding of computing-related career opportunities, and, especially, to reach out to students from population groups underrepresented in computing. This work is funded by the National Science Foundation, and the project is directed by Dr. Ronald Greenberg of the Loyola University Computer Science Department.

We would like you to anonymously complete a questionnaire to assist in the design of future programs. The questionnaire includes questions about background information (your grade level, gender, ethnic background, and perception of your science grades in school) as well as questions about your perception of today's session. Your data will be combined with data from other students and will not be connected to any identifying information about you. Your name should not be placed on the questionnaire. Names of participating students will not be used anywhere except on the sheet of paper you are reading now, which is used to verify your agreement to participate.

There are no known risks associated with participating in this evaluation, and participation is voluntary. You may skip any questions on the questionnaire that you wish.

If you agree to participate in evaluation of the session that has just been conducted, please sign below.

Yes, I agree that the anonymous responses I provide on the evaluate assist in the design of future programs.	uation questionnaire may be used
Student name:	
Student signature:	Date: